
From: Cherry, Brian K 
Sent: 3/24/2012 7:14:18 PM 
To: Kauss, Kent (/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=KWK3); 

'edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov' (edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bcc: 
Subject: Re: Perra fixed charge bill 

We are supportive Ed, The bill gives the Commission authority to implement a fixed charge 
and authority to modify rates without the constraints of SB695, 

From: Randolph, Edward F. [mailto:edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Saturday, March 24, 2012 06:29 PM 
To: Kauss, Kent; Cherry, Brian K 
Subject: Perra fixed charge bill 

What is PG&E's plan of action with this bill at this point? 

Thanks. 

Edward Randolph | Director, Energy Division 
California Public Utilities Commission 

505 Van Ness Avenue, Room 4004 
San Francisco, CA, 94102 
415-703-2083 | edward.randolph@cpuc.ca.gov 
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